
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Ruth Bastow
Subject: Re: DivSeek RCN
Date: Monday, January 12, 2015 5:39:06 PM

I'm here. This afternoon?

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 12, 2015, at 2:33 PM, Ruth Bastow <ruth@globalplantcouncil.org> wrote:
>
> HI Scott
> Just a quick Q are you still here at PAG?
> I would really like to have a quick chat with you about the possibility of a putting together a RCN for DivSeek.
> I know we had briefly consider this during the meeting at Bonn last year and I was chatting to Jane this morning
 and she remind me the the current solicitation closed March 2 2015.
> I around tomorrow afternoon 4-7pm is that would work for you.
> Ruth
>
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